
SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET AMIDST 
ACRES OF PINE WOODLAND AND BEAUTIFUL 
TRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLY AND OPEN ALL YEAR FOR 
SHORT STAYS AND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELP TO ORGANISE A 
SPECIAL OCCASION WITH FLOWERS, WINE OR 
CAKES.

VILLAGE HALL EVENTS WRAMBLER
The newsletter for Wreltonians everywhere No. 237 July 2023

Tony Miller on 01751 476931
email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk

For news, events or other items for inclusion in The Wrambler please contact:-

by latest 23rd of month (for publication following month)

DATE EVENT START END
02/07/2023 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
04/07/2023 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
05/07/2023 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:45 AM
06/07/2023 Craft Group 1:30 PM 3:30 PM
06/07/2023 Private Booking 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
09/07/2023 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
11/07/2023 Woodcarvers 9:00 AM 3:00 PM
12/07/2023 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:45 AM
13/07/2023 Private Booking 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
16/07/2023 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
18/07/2023 Parish Council Meeting 7:30 PM 9:00 PM
19/07/2023 Little Stars Stay and Play Playgroup 9:15 AM 11:45 AM
20/07/2023 Private Booking 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
23/07/2023 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM
27/07/2023 Private Booking 7:00 PM 9:00 PM
30/07/2023 Conversations over Coffee 10:00 AM 11:00 AM

To Book the Village Hall please call Tony Miller on 01751 476931

Not long now before the big day! I'm sure that many of you are starting to put final 
touches to your paintings and craft work and considering which photographs to 
enter. As mentioned in last month's edition you will very shortly be receiving 
through your letter box the schedule for the classes and the rules along with 2 
entry forms (one entry form per person). If you require more entry forms then 
please let Helen know or photocopy the ones you have!

Entry forms must be brought to the Village Hall on Friday 4th August between 
5pm and 7pm along with the appropriate fee. There is a 50p fee per entry except 
for the children's classes which are free. There can be no late entries.

On Sunday 6th August entries can be brought to the Village Hall between 8.30am 
and 10am and judging will begin at 11am. The public viewing will be from 2.30pm 
until 4pm. Please note that all entries must be picked up after 4pm and before 
4.30pm.

Once again, we will have a book stall downstairs in the meeting room along with 
the ever popular bottle tombola. Any donations for the tombola can be brought to 
the Village Hall on the evening of the 4th August between 5pm and 7pm or handed 
in on the day. As an extra attraction this year the History of Wrelton book written 
by villager Richard Young will be launched at the Show and copies can be bought 
for £10 (cash only).

3rd Wrelton Village Show - Sunday 6th August 2.30pm-4pm

The next village quiz will be held on Saturday 22nd July at 
Wrelton Village Hall. Please contact Don McFarlane on 
01751-467102 or don@malton.me.uk to book your teams in.

Village Quiz Saturday 22nd July 7.30pm  for 8pm

Let's hope that 2023 breaks last year's records!

Any queries please contact Helen on 01751 473841 
or helenyoungy52@hotmail.com



You can either Google simple  poppy patterns ( either knitting or crocheting , 
whichever you prefer) or alternatively contact me , Sharon on 07824446568 or 
sharon-l-watson@hotmail.com and I will get a copy to you asap.

The ladies of the craft group are knitting and crocheting 
poppies to decorate the village for Remembrance weekend. 
If anyone could find the time to help us out it would be 
much appreciated, we need lots and lots of poppies of 
various sizes!! You do not have to attend the craft group to 
help out but you are more than welcome to join us. 

History of Wrelton 
This book written by Richard Young has been a long 
time in the making. Hours of research, numerous 
interviews with locals and former locals and time 
spent pouring over old documents has finally 
culminated in this book about our village. It is an 
historical account of the village's beginnings, its 
journey through time and the many challenges and 
changes it has faced in the past and today.

The Wrambler - 20 years old this month!

If you wish to obtain a copy, priced at £10, and live in the village then please 
watch out for the order slip that will be delivered with your Show forms in the 
next few days. If you live outside of the village and would like a copy then please 
contact Richard on 01751 473841 or email him on helenyoungy52@hotmail.
com to find out about the postage cost.

The final total of funds raised at the annual Stalls on the Green was a 
fantastic £698.75. On behalf of the Village Hall Committee, thank you to 
everyone who volunteered their time to help out and to residents and 
visitors for their generous donations. All money raised will go towards the 
Village Hall funds. 

Stalls on the Green - Monday 29th May
The first edition of the village newsletter was published in July/ August 2003. It was 
known as the ‘Wrelton Rambler’. From July 2003 up to June 2004 a total of 9 editions 
were produced under editor Mike Stratton. In August 2004 Peter Anderson took over 
and remained as editor for 10 years. In February 2005 the name was changed to 
‘Wrambler’. In 2015 Tony Miller took over from Peter Anderson. Here are a few 
extracts from the first edition.
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2 NEWS IN BRIEF

THE Reverend Adam Reed was collated in St Andrew’s Church, Middleton on

Tuesday 10th June. The service was conducted by the Right Reverend Robert

Ladds, Bishop of Whitby in front of a full congregation. We welcome Adam to
gether with his wife Estelle and baby daughter Ella to our community.

V

PLASTIC POLICEMEN FOR WRELTONI One suggestion made by the local po

lice to counteract speeding through the village is to site plastic replicas of police

officers at strategic points replacing them occasionally with the real thing. Appar

enfly this requires Home Office Approval so may be some time matedalising..

HELPI Volunteers are required for grass cutting in the Village especially the West

ern green. Only a few spare the odd hour to cut but all enjoy itl Contact;

West green: Phil Rowlands The Cottage. or East : Fred Parker 475365

WE welcome the return of CLODHOPPERS ANONYMOUS from their European

and Far Eastern tour to the Village Hall for the BARN DANCE on 9th August.

Watch out for posters (numbers will be limited!).

Wed 2 July WI Meeting (Ken Humphnes) Village Hall 7.l5pm

Sun 6 July Quiz Night The Buck Inn 9.OOpm

Wed 9 July Elderberries ( then fortnlghuy) Village Hall 2.OOpm

Fri 18 July Jumble Sale Village Hall 7.OOpm

Sun 20 July Line Dancing Party-All welcomeVillage Hall 4.3Opm

Sat 9 Aug Barn Dance, Fish Chip Supper Village Hall TBA

Mon25 Aug Stalls on t’ Green Village Green 10.OOam

Sat 27 Sept Harvest Auction Night The Buck Inn 8.OOpm

Thu 23 Oct Harvest Supper Village Hall TBA

Fri 19 Dec Christmas Evening Village Hall TBA

RYEDALE FESTIVAL 18TH JULY—JRD AUGUST
For progrwnme information and tickets phone Box Office on 01751 475777

FOR SALE Upright piano, regularly tuned, good condition. Donated to Hall

Funds by Rose s daughter-in-law Loffers 01751 477708
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COMMITTEE REPORTS

WRELTON, MIDDLETON AND MSLABY

PARISH COUNCIL

At the March meeting our new Community Police Officer, PC Jay Eastwood at

tended and offered to meet and talk to any local group on matters which were

causing concern. The Council were unanimous in their concern over speeding

through our villages and also inconsiderate parking. (see front page)

Contact with PC Eastwood can be arranged through your Councillors.

The North Yorkshire ‘Discovery ‘ bus has been in attendance at the Village Hall

car park with equipment and expertise to instruct and enlighten us in the use of

computers, e-mail etc. The response from the village has been rather poor so far.

The next scheduled visit will be in August-watch out for the notices on the Village

board.

Councillors representing Wrelton: John Pickersgill, Karen Scaling, Mike Stratton

WRELTON VILLAGE HALL

The AGM of the Village Hall was held on Thursday May 8th with nine members of

the Village in attendance plus the full Committee.

The outgoing Chairman, Arthur Strickson, thanked the Committee for their support

during his time in office but thought that now was the time to stand down both as

Chairman and as a Committee member. Both Arthur and June (who also re

signed) were formally thanked for their work and were presented with a Gift

Voucher by the Treasurer.

The Treasurer (Eric Ayling) presented his report showing the financial affairs of

the Hall to be in a healthy state. He also gave notice of his intention to stand down

at next Year ‘s AGM after many year ‘s service.

The old Committee then stood down and with the exception of June and Arthur

were re-elected plus newly elected Jean Stratton.

Your new Committee are therefore: Mike Stratton (Chair), Eric Ayling

(Treasurer). Sue Halstead (Secretary), John Pickersgill, David Sainsbury,

Carol Marsh, Vi Sunley and Jean Stratton.

Future arranged events are listed ovedeaf.

THEMOTHERS’ UNION

We are a small house group attached to St Andrew ‘a Church In Middleton and

we meet in the evening of the 3rd Wednesday every month, either In Middleton or

Wrelton Hall Barn. We are committed to Marriage and Family life-the emphasis

being on the welfare of children and their parents living under stress.

You are welcome to join us, or just find out what ‘s going on from Betty

Chariesworth on 01751 476581

MIDDLETON, AISLABY AND WRELTON WI.

Meetings are held monthly on the first Wednesday. Mainly at Middleton Village

Hall but occasionally at Wrelton Village Hall.

Visitors and new members are always welcomed.

The next meeting is on 2nd July at 715pm at Wrelton where Ken Humphries will

entertain us with songs and stories of Rogers and Hammerstein.
C0w4, Let us prove the Wa. ts iwre th 3tU%t v.’Jen4sLhLeh?t’fl

August meeting; ‘Life under Hitler

Further information contact: Jean Ayling on 01751 476338

THE ELDERBERRIES

Meetings are held fortnightly in the Village Hall on Wednesday afternoons be

tween 2.00 and 400pm, the next meeting being on 9th July. Regular outings are

arranged throughout the year culminating in a Christmas knees up!

Membership is open to anyone (not necessarily from Wrelton) male or female

and over 60.

Further information contact: Vi Sunley on 01751 473152
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